
TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 
Waterways Committee Meeting April 25, 2017  

Minutes 
 

A meeting of the Town of Barnstable Waterways Committee was held on April 25, 2017 at 
Town Hall - Selectman's Conference Room.  The meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm by 
Chairman Jack Meade. 
 
Call to Order: 
     Board Members present: Jack Meade, Peter Cross, Paul Everson and Ted Komenda 
     Board Members absent: Robert Hazelton 
     Town Staff present: Brian W. Taylor, Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer     

 
Meeting Minutes: 
Approval of February and March meeting minutes. Approved as written. 
 
Notice of Intent (NOI): 

1. Crane, Kenneth & Melissa Fish – 218 Long Beach Road, Centerville (Par 05003). 
Applicant is proposing dredging.  No Objections 

2. Goodwin, Robert H – 157 Pleasant Street, Hyannis (Par 326052). Applicant is proposing 
dredging. Deferred until next Waterways meeting upon request 

3. Wianno Club - 107 Sea View Ave, Osterville (Par 164024). Applicant is proposing to 
perform repair and maintenance work on the stone revetment & groins, and nourish the 
beach. No Objections 

 
MOORING APPEALS – The following permit holders missed the deadline and are appealing for 
reinstatement.  
 

a. Robert Coffman (Lewis Bay) Reinstated 
b. Paul Ruane (Wequaquet Heights Association, Jimmy’s Beach) Reinstated 

 
Old Business: 
 None 
 
New Business: 

1. Review application of Mullen –Jennifer Mullen present for Scott Mullen. This application 
is for a FLUPSY in Millway Marina slip. No encroachment on waterways. Harbormaster 
staff has no objections as long as application remains the same. No objections 

 
Harbormaster Report:  
ATONS are being placed in Town of Barnstable Waterways. Prince Cove Bulkhead project 
is currently underway. Anticipated finish date is May 1st, 2017. The Harbormasters office is 
busy getting ready for the summer season.  
 
Matters Not Reasonably Anticipated by the Chair: Mr. Millard Hennessey and Mr. Murray 
were present and wished to discuss why a vessel could not be upgraded to 30’ (ft) vessel. Mr. 
Millard and Mr. Murray discussed mooring field locations with the Mooring officer and 
Waterways Committee. Mr. Murray expressed his differences with designated Mooring Field 
locations. Mr. Millard and Mr. Murray stated they were unaware of a vessel restriction and 
mooring guidelines. This matter was deferred to Harbormaster Staff.   
 

Adjournment: There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 
 Respectfully submitted, 
        Brian W. Taylor, Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer 


